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October 10, 2024 

 

TO:  City Council Members 
 

FROM: Mayor Donna Dodgen 

 

 

The terms for all members of the Guadalupe Appraisal District Board of Directors will 

expire on December 31, 2024. Each taxing unit is entitled to nominate a candidate by 

Resolution and submit results to the Chief Appraiser by October 15, 2024.  I am 

recommending the City of Seguin nominate Pete Silvius for the directorship of the 

Guadalupe Appraisal District.  The item will be placed on the October 15, 2024 agenda for 

consideration and approval. 

 

/nm 

 

cc: Steve Parker, City Manager 

 File 

 


